
From: Cherry, Brian K 
Sent: 6/23/2011 7:58:35 AM 
To: 'pac@cpuc.ca.gov' (pac@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: RE: 

Uh...this wasn't meant for you.... 

From: Cherry, Brian K 

Sent: Thursday, June 23, 2011 7:56 AN 

To: Togneri, Gabriel; pac@cpuc.ca.gov 

Subject: 

I haven't got better confirmation yet, but I've been told that they aren't issuing any Oils 
today. 
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